Redhill Street, Camden, London, NW1 4BD Tel: 0207 387 7881

Email: admin@cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk Website: www.cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk

# Newsletter Issue 11 - 12th July 2019



EYFS and Key stage 1

Attendance - Chestnut

Early Bird - Sycamore

Key stage 2

Attendance - Cedar

Early Bird - Linden

Head Teacher's Award

Ruby- Willow Class

## Meet the Teacher

Meetings will be taking place throughout the week. Please see your child's classroom door to sign up for a meeting with their teacher. You will receive your child's end of year report.

# Resources for the Summer Holidays

Don't forget to buy the suggested resources to help prepare your child for their learning over the next year.

#### Dates for your diary

Meet the Teacher - throughout the week

Monday 15th July - 10:00 Cedar Class Attendance Reward Trip

3:45pm KS2 Tennis Club, Y5/6 Multi-Activity Club

4:20 Dance Club Performance

Tuesday 16th July - 3:45pm Football Team Training

7:00pm First Communion Service at St Mary Magdalene's Church

Wednesday 17th July - 9:30-12:30 Whole School Sports Day- All

#### welcome

3:45pm KS1 Tennis Club, Ukelele Club

Thursday 18th July - 9:00-1:00 Willow Class trip to Crick Institute

5:00 Oak Class Leavers' Play

Friday 19th July - Linden Class trip to the CLC

2:45 Holly Class Assembly

#### Year 6 SATS

Well done Year 6, Sylvie and the Oak Class team for your AMAZING SATS RESULTS! Writing: 90%, Reading: 93% and Maths: 92% We are all so proud of your hard work and efforts.

#### Summer Event Dates

Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July KS2 Sports Day Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> July 10:30 Leavers' Assembly

1:30 Summer Holidays Begin ©

#### Summer Fair

Thank you so much to everyone who has helped with the Summer Fair. We will let you know how much we raised very soon.

### Red, White and Blue Day

The whole school had a fabulous day with members of the army who are based at our local barracks. We raised £159 for charity so thank you to all who contributed. Here are some photos (more will be on display on the board soon).





Dear God.

Thank you for the army coming to Christ Church. Sorry that we sometimes turn our backs on you. Please help us be respectful and study more.

Amen

Prayer written by Simrah and Bobby (Cedar Class)